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PUBLIC NOTICE 
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It is hereby informed to general public that on the basis of a fake letter 
No.812/2009-Skt-1and 1812/2009-Skt-1 dated 29.6.2009 purported to be 
issued by Shri B.K. Ray, Under Secretary of Sanskrit-1 Section, Ministry of 
Human Resource Development, Department of Higher Education, Shastri 
Bhavan, New Delhi, Board of Higher Education, Delhi and Board of Higher 
Secondary Education, Uttam Nagar, Delhi are claiming to be recognized 
Boards whereas the aforesaid letter was never issued by this Ministry and 
Mr. Ray was never posted to Sanskrit-1 Section (Skt-1 ). In this regard a 
complaint No. C-768/2009 dated 24/8/2009 has been registered with office of 
Assistant Commissioner of Police, Cyber Crime Cell , Economic offences, 
Crime Branch, P.T.S Malviya Nagar, New Delhi and inquiry is in progress. 

2. All students and their parents are therefore advised to take note of the 
above facts and not take admission in the above mentioned Boards) which are 
not recognized by this Ministry for the purposes of further higher study or 
employment in Government organizations etc. If any other Board claims 
recognition on the basis of similar such letter, it will be better to first confirm 
their authenticity from this Ministry. 
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